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Deputy Wasgatt

Hennepin County Crime Lab

531 Park Ave S

Minneapolis, MN  55415

October 22, 2004

Dear Deputy Wasgatt:

Thank you for speaking at our 7th Bloomington Police Citizen’s Academy.  I have included that critiques that the students filled out on your class.  You will notice that everyone thouroughly enjoyed your presentation in both content and humor.  The only negative that mentioned was the amount of time given to you….they wanted to give you more time.

Thank you very much for coming and sharing.  Your presentation was informative, timely and fun.

If there is anything we can do for you, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

L. James Caauwe  #198

Police Officer

Proactive Police Services Unit

Bloomington Police Department

Mike Opitz

Hennepin County Medical Examiner

530 Chicago Avenue South

Minneapolis, MN  55415
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